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Announcement 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  July 19, 2017 

SUBJECT:  System Maintenance Scheduled for FPLAY 

GeorgiaFIRST will refresh FPLAY during the week of August 1, 2017. As a result, FPLAY will be 
unavailable from 8:00am Tuesday, August 1, 2017, until Friday, August 4, 2017.  
 
The FPLAY environment is used by institutions for GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace training, for 
prototyping and testing transactions and queries, and for Banner integration testing.  
 
If you have institutional training or testing scheduled during this time, please adjust your 
schedule as needed.  
 
If you have set up test users for training and testing purposes, please email the list of User IDs 
to Elizabeth Walker at Elizabeth.walker@usg.edu. We will save these test users and move them 
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